[image: image1.png]Press Release Wer




For Immediate Release:                                                               Contact: Chandler Smith
April 1, 2014 






 
 202-224-6244          
Heller Introduces Bill to End Pay Discrimination 
(Washington, D.C.) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) has introduced the End Pay Discrimination Through Information Act (S. 2172). This legislation protects employees who are trying to determine whether or not they are experiencing pay discrimination by implementing anti-retaliation measures. 
“Pay discrimination based upon gender or on the basis of any other factor must not be tolerated. The question remains what action Congress should take to ensure that the principle of equal pay for equal work is practiced in every workplace in America. The End Pay Discrimination Through Information Act is a reasonable approach that I believe can help employees better understand if they are victims of pay discrimination without overburdening the court system,” said Senator Dean Heller. 

The bill is cosponsored by Senator Lisa Murkowski (R-AK). 

The End Pay Discrimination Through Information Act protects employees from retaliation for discussing salaries with other coworkers. Specifically, it prohibits retaliation for inquiring about, discussing, or disclosing the wages of the employee or another employee in response to a sex discrimination complaint or charge, or in moving forward with a sex discrimination investigation, proceeding, hearing, or action. 

The legislation also revises the prohibition against employer retaliation for employee complaints. While these provisions are similar to provisions in the Paycheck Fairness Act, this legislation does not include certain measures that could lead to significantly increased litigation. As a result, the End Pay Discrimination Through Information Act ensures that these important anti-discrimination provisions do not result in a federally-encouraged financial boon for trial attorneys. 
Previously, Senator Heller introduced this legislation in the 112th Congress on June 4, 2012.
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